
Frank Vera 

PO Box 1313 

Jamestown, CA, 95327-1313 

July 17, 2022 

By email: bospublic@co.tuolumne.ca.us  

triggs@co.tuolumne.ca.us  

dbautista@co.tuolumne.ca.us  

scarrillo@co.tuolumne.ca.us  

Tuolumne County Board of Supervisors (BOS) 

Tracie Riggs, County Administrator 

Deborah Bautista, Clerk and Auditor-Controller 

Sarah Carrillo, Esq., Tuolumne County Counsel 

Re: California Public Records (CPRA) request - Tuolumne County's Comprehensive Annual Financial 

Reports (CAFR) 

Dear Tuolumne County BOS and Administration: 

Under the California Public Records Act § 6250 et seq., I am asking that the requested record(s) 

listed below to be posted on the County's website, OR that I am provided an opportunity to 

inspect or obtain copies of these public records: 

1. Tuolumne County's 2020 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) 

2. Tuolumne County's 2021 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) 

3. Tuolumne County's 2022 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR), when published 

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost exceeds 

$25.00. However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees because the disclosure of the 

requested information is in the public interest and will contribute significantly to the public's 

understanding of the operations of Tuolumne County. 

The California Public Records Act requires a response within ten business days. If access to the 

records I am requesting will take longer, do not hesitate to contact me with information about 

when I might expect the records to be posted on the County's website, provided copies, or allowed 

to inspect the requested records. 

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the 

refusal to release the information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the 

law. 

It would be helpful if the County's website would include a point of contact (POC) for the CPRA 

officer. 
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Thank you for processing my CPRA request. 

Sincerely, 

Frank Vera Vera 
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